
Attention Graduating Seniors 
& Recent CMC Grads! 

The Keck Center for International and Strategic Studies is now accepting applications 
for the graduate school scholarship in IR studies  

Program details:

The Keck Center is offering to CMC seniors and graduates with an IR major (with a full, 
dual or double major in IR) the opportunity to apply for a fellowship to partially support 
graduate school tuition to study international affairs in the next academic year. The 
fellowship is intended to partially support a student with limited funding for a Masters or 
Ph.D. program in international politics, broadly understood. The fellowship will normally 
be paid directly to the institution where the CMC graduate is matriculating and must be 
used during the AY 2024-2025 in an accredited and Keck-approved program.  CMC 
seniors/graduates may apply to programs in U.S. or foreign universities. Students who 
have graduated from CMC since 2021 are eligible to apply. Applicants awaiting 
decisions from graduate programs, but have not yet been admitted, can still apply. 
The award amount will be finalized in June, once students have provided an up-to-date 
report on financial aid and fellowship support from all sources.

To apply, submit the following at KeckCenter@cmc.edu:

• Cover letter identifying the graduate program(s) to which you are applying and
your reason for pursuing graduate study

• Resumé
• Transcript
• Two letters of recommendation

Application deadline: March 20, 2024
Questions?  Please Email the KeckCenter@cmc.edu to learn more about this 
opportunity.
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